On Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of
Washington, IL.a Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all
members present. Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order. The agenda was
properly posted. The November minutes were reviewed. A motion was made and seconded to
approve the November minutes, the budget hearing and special meeting minutes. The motion
carried. The treasurer report was presented. A motion was made and seconded to approve the
treasurer’s report. The motion carried. A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills. The
motion carried.

CCFC Report: Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission. The Firemen had
their December Chili Supper. The board discussed a fundraiser for the firemen to be held on
Saturday, February 23.

Roads Report: The quit claim deeds for Cornell Road have been filed. The county provided
us with a legal description and map of Kammel Coulee Hill. No action.

We passed our fire inspection. We received a copy of the Bug Tussel Wireless Conditional
Use Application. No Action. The La Crosse County Board of Appeals approved an 8 ft by 16 ft
roofline extension for Leo’s and Leona’s. We will discuss Schmitz Inspections checklist next
month. The James Caulum tracking permit has not been returned. Finally, we discussed the heating
in the town hall and the refuse and recycling collections.

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at immediately following the town
caucus which starts at 6 pm. Town Caucus is January 9, 2019 at 6 pm. A motion was made and
seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 6:54 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,



